
  
 
 
 
February 8, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 269 
 
 

CSX and UPRR Ramp Closures For Mardi Gras Holiday 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Due to the upcoming Mardi Gras holiday, the New Orleans CSX and 
UPRR Intermodal Terminals will be closed Monday evening, February 
11, 2002 until Wednesday morning, February 13, 2002.  Annulments of 
outbound originating services may be possible due to gate closures and 
delayed interchange of trains between the CSX and UPRR.  Because of 
the holiday, expect a possible 12 to 24 hour delay to Pacer Stacktrain 
services operating between the West Coast and the Southeast. 
 
CSX Gentilly Holiday Gate Hours: 
 
Monday, February 11        0001-1800      
Tuesday, February 12       Closed 
Wednesday, February 13     0700-2359 
 
UPRR Avondale Holiday Gate Hours: 
 
Monday, February 11        0600-2145 
Tuesday, February 12       Closed 
Wednesday, February 13     0600-2200 
 
We thank you for your continued support and for choosing Pacer 
Stacktrain 



 


